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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

City Manager Gregory Ferrese announced today that Chairperson Priscilla Smith has 

postponed the Parks and Shade Tree Commission Meeting which was to be held at      

2:00 p.m. on Monday, June 25, 2012 to Monday, July 30, 2012 at 2:00 p.m.  The meeting 

was postponed due to a scheduling conflict. 

 

 

 

 

 

      Gregory Ferrese 

      City Manager 
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